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Happy Holidays

Winter Lawn Care

   * Holiday Hours *

Heavy rainfall can leave your lawn
saturated and a muddy mess.

Improving your lawns drainage will help
to prevent flooding and pooling. When
your lawn is wet do not walk on it and
avoid mowing. Be sure to remove silt

and debris as this can cause dead
patches in your lawn. 

We will be closed December 24th-
January 2nd, but will return landscape
emergency phone calls as soon as we

can.

Happy Holidays from
everyone here at Aspen

Creek Landscaping. Sending
you warm wishes of gratitude
this holiday season for your
on-going business, support,

and referrals. Happy
Holidays!


